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SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 
           EYTHORNE ELVINGTON CP SCHOOL 

3rd May 2024  

 

Class Weekly Winners 
 

Attendance: Challenger Class: 95.45 % 
Home Reading: Columbia Class: 56%  

House Weekly Winners 
 

TT Rockstars: Snowdown : 123 points   
Overall House Winner: Chislet : 528 points  
 

Stars of the Week 
 
 

Discovery 
Rosie – for settling into Discovery class so well. 
Oliver – for great work with his number bonds to 10. 
 

Voyager 
Charlie – for trying his best in all areas of his 
learning. 
Cora – for her positive energy and enthusiasm for 
learning. 
 

Challenger 
Elijah – for showing perseverance with his writing. 
Daisy – for a fantastic start to Challenger class. 
 

Columbia 
Harley – for his hard work across the week. 
Iyla – for her excellent maths work this week. 
 
 
 

 

Dates for your diary  
 

The Big Dig – 13th May @ 3:15pm 
Year 6 SATS Week – 13 - 16th May 
KS1 Tennis Festival – 20th May 
KS2 Interhouse Sports – 20th May 
Year 5 & 6 Football Fixture – 20th May 
Girls Rounders – 22nd May 
3/4 Orienteering – 23rd May 
Voyager Assembly – 23rd May 
Year 2 Pizza Making Enrichment – 5th June 
Years 3 & 4 Rapid Fire Cricket – 6th June 
Columbia Swimming – 10th June 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 6 SATS Week 
 

A letter went home this week explaining the process 

for SATS week (13th – 16th May).  It is imperative that 

your child attends school during this week in order to 

sit the tests.  To help facilitate your child being 

punctual on these days – Monday to Thursday - we are 

offering all Year 6 pupils the option of attending the 

daily Breakfast club which runs from 7:45am through 

to 8:30.  If you would like to take up this offer please 

e-mail admin@eythorne-elvington.kent.sch.uk to 

confirm what days your child will be attending.  

Ski Trip 2025 
 

9 confirmed pupils are looking to attend the Ski Trip in 

January 2025.  We are now awaiting confirmation 

from the Ski company to see if we can go forwards 

with these numbers, given the fact that it falls below 

the required minimum of 16 pupils. 

Summer Holiday Programme 
 

We have had a positive response from parents to the 

Summer Holiday Programme, please complete the 

online form below if you have no yet done so to 

indicate your interest in your child attending this. 

https://forms.office.com/e/T5jAaUDjCq  
 

 
 

The Big Dig 
 

Thank you to those parents who have registered to 

help with the Forest School on Monday, 13th May.  We 

are asking if there are any more families who have not 

registered to come along to our Forest School area to 

help - as we look to sort out the area ready for the 

Summer Term - please do so using the online form 

below.  Hot drinks and snacks will be provided.  

Unfortunately, we cannot have any children attend 

without an adult. 

https://forms.office.com/e/FLFwVftB9K  
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